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Summary

	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	Competencies Framework Development Proposals Review
The discussion initiated with the need for clarification on the expedited end date of the work and the impact on deliverables.  Options were discussed as to how to amend the implementation process to possibly maximize deliverables. 
The group recognized the strengths of the three facilitators who submitted proposals and letters of interest.  The group also reviewed and discussed the relevance of the relationship between the selected entity to oversee the coordination of the work and the facilitator, especially in considering the condensed timeline.  The assertion was made that it is essential to create a plan with clear deliverables and to map a timeline collaboratively among the workgroup, entity, facilitators, and SDE. 
Upon review of the proposal submitted by Charts-A-Course to be the entity to oversee the coordination of this work, the workgroup reached consensus that Charts-A-Course can do the work given the scope and timeline.  

Status Update on P.A. 12-50 (11-54)

Wendy, Deb, Joan, and Margaret met to discuss the capacity of the registry to deliver data needed to update the planning team on legislation.  Sherry shared related questions of interest from the Appropriations subcommittees that are being considered for inclusion in a Results Based Accountability ECE Forum being planned for early next year. 
Articulation Project Update
Regina updated the group regarding the articulation project and noted that the public universities continue to submit materials related to steps toward articulation. She met with independent college association lead and is waiting for confirmation of date to meet with them in the future. In January, Regina will be returning to the Board of Regents to solidify work to be done. 

	A meeting for the plan of work is necessary to move forward. 


	Joan and Sherry to contact Darlene regarding new parameters and to hand over facilitators. 
The subgroup to continue its dialogue to deconstruct P.A. 12-50 and the necessary fields to facilitate the inclusion of necessary data in the Registry.
Next Meeting: January 8, 2012 

2:00-3:30 PM at Charts-a-Course.


